Carrier Customer Bulletin

FRONTIER

Date of Bulletin: November 15, 2022

Notice #: CCBFTR0O2077

Audience: Carrier, IXC, Wireless, CLEC, Reseller, ISP

Subject: New NNI No Longer Available at Palo Alto Core POP (PLALCAO1)
Date Effective: Immediately

We are providing notification that effective immediately, new requests for Network-
to-Network Interface (NNI) will no longer be accepted at our Palo Alto, California
(PLALCAO1) Core POP (Point of Presence) location. Requests for additional Ethernet
Virtual Connection (EVC) to existing Palo Alto NNI will continue to be accepted until
facilities are exhausted.

CORE POP LOCATION CORE POP CLLI (positions 1-8) \
529 Bryant St, Palo Alto, CA 94301 PLALCAO1

If you have questions, please contact your Frontier Account Manager.
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